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Uniform requirements.  
Wearing a school uniform creates a sense of belonging, a feeling of being part of a wider group and a sense of 
pride. We are very grateful to all parents and guardians for supporting us by ensuring that they send their 
children to school each day in uniform. If for any reason this is not possible, please contact the school office. 
 

School uniform and PE Kit with the school logo can be ordered and collected directly from school – please collect an 
order form from the school office. Whilst we prefer pupils to wear uniform and PE Kit with the school logo, plain 
uniform and polo shirts, shorts, trousers etc can be purchased from local supermarkets. 

 

Our Uniform Consists of: 

• Grey jumper, sweatshirt or cardigan 
• White shirt or polo shirt 
• Grey or black trousers (or 

shorts weather permitting) 
• Grey or purple tartan skirt 
• Purple summer dress 
• Grey or black socks/tights 
• Black school shoes (no trainers 

or light up shoes) 
• If headscarves are worn, these 

should be grey or purple. 
 
 

PE Kit 
 

PE kit should be labelled with 
the pupil’s name and kept in a 
small bag. PE kit bags can also 
be purchased from the school 
office. 
 

• Plain black shorts 
• Plain purple or white t-shirt 
• Pumps or trainers 
• Tracksuit bottoms and sweatshirts can be worn for outdoor lessons when weather is cold or damp. 

 

Football kits are NOT permitted to be worn for PE lessons. 
 
Sensible hairstyles should be worn for school – no ‘fashion statements’ such as coloured hair, shaved lines or 
Mohican styles. 
 
Jewellery should be kept minimal and may be worn for religious reasons, earrings should be studs and must be 
removed for PE lessons. 
 
Please ensure that all uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s name so that we are able to track any lost items 
and return them. 

 


